Queensland
Government

Hon Rachel Nolan MP
Member for Ipswich

Office of the
Minister for Transport

Our ref MC46515

T JAN 2010

Mr Paul French

Co-convenor

Central Business District Bicycle Users Group
GPO Box 2104

Brisbane Qld 4001

Dear Mr French

Thank you for your letter of 15 December 2009 to the Honourable Rachel Nolan MP, Minister
for Transport.

Advice has been sought and a reply will be forwarded to you at the earliest opportunity.

Yours sincerely

Daniel Cheverton
Principal Advisor

Capital Hill Building

85 George Street Brishane 4000
PO Box 2644 Brisbane
Queensland 4oo1 Australia

Telephone +61 7 3237 1111

Facsimile +61 7 3224 4242

Email transport@ministerial.gld.gov.au
ABN 65 959 415 158



